
Couch Potato Workout 
 

Intro: The Couch Potato Workout is a workout using equipment that can be found around your 
living room. We’re trying to use those muscles and make sure none of you become couch 
potatoes while you’re away from school! The overall goal of this activity is to show you that you 
can get a good workout with limited equipment and a little creativity. Feel free to make changes 
so the activity fits your interest or needs! 
 
Set up: 
Head over to the living room and make the area around the couch a safe space for you to 
exercise. You may need to move the coffee table, a rug, or some other objects out of the way.  
 
The Activity: 
We will be performing activities that include the couch and our body weight. If you don’t have a 
couch available for use, you can use a stable chair or something else of similar height. We will 
do the following exercises and will repeat this 3 times. A description of each exercise is listed 
below. 
 
The Workout 

● 20 couch bicycles 
● 10 couch dips 
● 20 toe touches 
● 10 couch push-ups 
● 20 second side planks each side 
● 10 couch lunges each leg 

 
The Couch Bicycle 
Sit on the edge of your couch, with enough room to lean backwards and lift your legs. You will 
need to use your core to hold your legs up. Now perform the spinning motion of a bicycle as if 
you were pushing imaginary pedals. 
 
Couch Dips 
Sit down on the floor/carpet with your back to the couch. Place your hands with the thumbs 
pointing inwards and get the elbows in line with your shoulders. Lift your body up and sit back 
down slowly. This is very similar to tricep dips we do in class. 
 
Toe Touches 
Sit on your couch and stretch your legs in front of you off the ground. Alternating between them, 
try to grab your toes without bending your legs. 
 
Couch Push-ups 
You can do either incline pushups (easier) or decline pushups (harder) 
Incline pushups: place your hands on the couch and your feet on the floor, with a straight back 
perform your pushups as if the edge of the couch is the floor 



Decline pushups: place your feet on the couch and your hands on the floor. This will put more 
weight on your arms and be more challenging. 
 
Side Planks 
Lay sideways and lift your core leaning on one arm. Your body should be in a straight line from 
your head to your feet.  Keep that pose while you count to 20 and then switch to the other side 
and count to 20. 
 
Couch Lunges 
Stand in front of the couch. Place one leg on the floor and one on the couch. Bend the knee of 
the supporting leg in a deep lunge and rise back up. Repeat for the other side. 
 
 
Remember: Physical activity doesn’t require a lot of fancy equipment to get a good workout. 
Find a way to get creative and challenge yourself. Creating your own workout ensures that they 
will incorporate your favorite activities. Don’t skip exercises just because they are difficult for 
you, the only way to improve is to keep trying! 
 
 


